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Media Release
Peter Coleman-Wright AO coming to Canberra 10 – 12 December 2019
In August we promised a big announcement was coming and the time is nearly upon us!! 

The announcement will be made public via a live Facebook event at 2:30pm on Tuesday 10 December 2019. Written releases will follow on our website and social media channels.
 
In the meantime, we are extremely excited to announce Peter Coleman-Wright AO is coming to Canberra 10 - 12 December and is keen to hear what voices are here both in Canberra and the surrounding region; so we decided to give him a showcase of our local talent!! 

Bookings are available 3pm to 7pm on each day 10th and 11th December

To book a spot follow these steps:
1. Email to info@canberraopera.org.au  advise a one hour time slot you can be available on one of those two days. Each booking will be allocated a 10 minute slot.
2. Attach a maximum one page bio to the email request.

Contact for the showcase is Stephanie McAlister M 0410094908 
E info@canberraopera.org.au     


Media contact:

Publicity: Coralie Wood M 0418 249 658
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